
 

 

 

 

Supplementary statement to Bath and North East Somerset Health and 

Wellbeing Board’s 

2022 Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) 

Date PNA published – 28th September 2022 

Date Supplementary Statement to PNA issued – 13th March 2024 

Notification of Change in Opening Hours only 

The following community pharmacy changed its opening hours from 8th January 2024: 

 

Boots Pharmacy 

1 Newark Street 

Southgate 

Bath 

BA1 1AT 

 

Contract code: FN163 

 

OLD OPENING TIMES NEW OPENING TIMES 

MON:  08:00 – 19:00 MON:  08:00 – 19:00 

TUE:  08:00 – 19:00 TUE:  08:00 – 19:00 

WED:  08:00 – 19:00 WED:  08:00 – 19:00 

THUR: 08:00 – 19:00 THUR:  08:00 – 19:00 

FRI:  08:00 – 19:00 FRI:  08:00 – 19:00 

SAT:  08:00 – 19:00 SAT:  08:00 – 18:00 

SUN:  11:00 – 17:00 SUN:  11:00 – 17:00 

 

In an e-mail dated 2nd January 2024 NHS England South West Collaborative Commissioning 

Hub notified Bath and North East Somerset of the above. 

 

This supplementary statement to Bath and North East Somerset’s Pharmaceutical Needs 

Assessment is issued in accordance with reg. 6(3) of the National Health Service 

(Pharmaceutical and Local Pharmaceutical Services) Regulations 2013.  


